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UPDATE FROM OUR JNC REPRESENTATIVES 

 
“The Profiles of the Ocean Grove Uniting Church and Bar-
won Heads Uniting were submitted to the Pastoral Relations 
Committee of the Presbytery of Port Philip West in February 
and then the Profiles immediately progressed to the next 
meeting of the Placements Committee at Synod. 
We now await a name or names for consideration. In the 
meantime the JNC are communicating with each other and 
looking forward to being put to work! 
 
Carol Naylor 
David Runia 

RETIRING OFFERING FOR APRIL and MAY 
UNITING “COFFEE CUP CHALLENGE” 

 
If you have been putting aside the cost of a cup of coffee 
you can now bring along your donation up until the end 

of April and place it in the Retiring Offering Bowl. 



 
Please note that the Newsletter is going to print on  

Thursday mornings now . 
If you would like to have an article included, please have it to the 

office by 8.30am. 
Articles can be emailed or left in the folder marked  

newsletter that is on the shelf under the clock in the church foyer. 
 

Due to the fact that Ocean Grove now has access to  all the pages 
in the newsletter there is plenty of room for “special” news such 

as  
significant birthdays, anniversaries etc. 

 
Also you have come across a short piece of news that you think 

other people might like to read, they will be accepted. 
 

Just remember that it is the discretion of the Editor on what get 
publishes. 

 
RECONCILIATION IN THE PARK 2021 
FREE EVENT—EVERYONE WELCOME 

 
SUNDAY MAY 30TH 
10.00AM—3.00PM 

JOHNSTONE PARK GEELONG 
 

More than a word. 
Reconciliation takes action 

BOB NEEDS YOUR HELP! 
On the 4th Wednesday of the month, beginning in June Bob will 

be conducting a service of Holy Communion at Seaview. 
He would dearly like one person to be able to help him with  

serving the Communion elements as quite often the number of 
people attending this short service is considerable. 

The service will begin at 11.00am and if you are able to help, 
please call Bob and confirm arrangements. 



 

 
WEEKLY LECTIONARY READINGS AND ROSTERS 

 
 

May 30th Trinity Sunday 
Isaiah 6: 1-8, Psalm 29, 

Romans 8: 12-17, John 3: 1-17 
Bible Reader: Megan Smith 

Prayers for the People: Judy Greer 
Morning Tea: Wilma Andrews & Dianne Sapwell 

 
June 6th Pentecost 2 

1 Samuel 8: 4-11, (12-15), 16-20, (11: 14-15), Psalm 29 
Romans 8: 12-17, John 3: 1-17 

Communion Steward Dianne Sapwell 
Bible Read: Diane Prowse 

Prayers for the People: Ralph Scott 
Morning Tea: Joan Calcutt & Pat Reid 

 
June 13th Pentecost 3 

1 Samuel 15: 34-16: 13, Psalm 20 
2 Corinthians 5: 6-10, (11-13), 14-17, Mark 4: 26-34 

Bible Reader: Ben McKinley 
Prayers for the People The Reverend Bob Thomas 

Morning Tea: Gonni & David Runia 
 

June 20th Pentecost 4 
1 Samuel 17: 91a, 4-11, 19-23,) 32 –49,  

or 1 Samuel 17: 57-18: 5, 10-16, Psalm 9: 9-20 or Psalm 133, 
2 Corinthians 6: 1-13, Mark 4: 35-41 

Bible Reader: Ralph Scott 
Prayers for the People: The Reverend Bob Thomas, 

Morning Tea: Megan Smith 
 

KEY VERSE FOR THE WEEK 
 

“The Lord gives strength to his people: the Lord blesses his people 
with peace.” 
Psalm 29: 11 



 
THANK YOU  

TO EVERYONE WHO HELPED WITH THE  
RECYCLED TREASURE SALE  

ON SATURDAY MAY THE 15TH. 
 

THE TOTAL RAISED WAS $366.00 
 

WE WILL  STILL BE  NEEDING PEOPLE TO HELP EVERY SECOND 
MONTH SO KEEP THE NEXT DATE JULY 16TH AND 17TH  

AVAILABLE IF POSSIBLE. 

URGENT NEED FOR BIKES! 
Bikes for Humanity are in urgent need for bicycles to help fill the next 

container to be shipped to Nambia. 
If you are able to help,  

then please ring Lyn Mulligan on 
5255 2638 

Morning tea is back! 
 

Yes we are once again having a cuppa in the hall after  
worship. 

 
At this stage there are not very many people willingly to help set 
up and help with the serving of tea and coffee, so a roster has not 
been developed. Please read page 3 for names of people prepared 
to help so far and if you would like to add your name please do so 

via the list on the table in the foyer. 

 

LANDSCAPING AND GARDEN CARE 
Don’t have time to attend to your garden? 

 
We do!! 

Call Ash for a free quote 
Phone 0487 716 027 

 
BayScapes servicing the Bellarine Peninsula 


